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28th March 2019 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Your child’s Upbeat teacher is thrilled with the 

progress Reception and Year 1 have been making with 

their singing this term and would like to invite you to 

attend a small concert on Tuesday 9th April 2019. 

 

It will be held at 2.30 pm in the big hall and we would 

love it if you could come along and watch them 

perform. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

         
H Lang/ R Jones/     L Sellars 

T Carratt/K Arnold   Headteacher   

Reception and Year 1 

Teachers    
 

mailto:head.penygarncps@torfaen.gov.uk

